
 
 Dear Parents/Carers                                                           25th January 2019 
 

This week, we have been exploring a range of skills in maths to support daily tasks.  In English, we 

have been building up our planning for our new room in the chocolate factory. 
 

REMINDERS 

 Forest School 

Please could we ask that the children bring in wellington boots (and waterproof trousers, if they 

have them) for our forest school sessions. 

 

Mr Whapham’s class – Wednesday      Miss Gulliford’s class – Thursday       

Mrs Johnson’s class – Friday 

 

 Reading books 

Please could the children bring their reading books in EVERY DAY so that an adult can hear them 

read. 

 

 Homework books 

Please could the children ensure their Homework books are in school every Friday. 
 

Homework 

We hope you are finding the Chocolate Knowledge Map helpful in supporting your child’s learning at 

home. This week the children have a tenses extension sheet to work on.  A helpful website for them 

to look at is https://www.theschoolrun.com/what-is-verb-tense. 
 

The children have their weekly spellings to learn for our Friday spelling test.  We also check the 

children’s knowledge of times tables every Friday.   
 

WANTED 

Do you have any unwanted fancy dress wigs, hats etc you would be able to donated towards the Year 

6 leaver photo booth box?  Please pass any donations to Mrs Moore. 
 

We would like to enhance our outside learning spaces and would appreciate any donations of old lego 

base plates, guttering (any shape and size), piping (ie copper, plastic, metal) or steering wheels.  

Please pass any donations to Mrs Manley. 
 

School Council – Movie Night – Tickets on sale – Tuesday, 29th January 

Tickets for the Movie Night on 6th February will be on sale at the School Office on Tuesday next 

week.  Tickets are £2 per child.  A drink and a small bag of popcorn is included in the price. 
 

School Council – Whole School Breakfast – Thurs, 31st January 

The School Council will be providing free breakfasts to classes at 8.30am for the children to share 

with each other (pancakes, yogurts, fruit and fruit juice). 
 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Three”. 
 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

Tue, 5th Feb – FoOV Tuck Shop 

Wed, 6th Feb – School Council – Movie Night 
 

We hope you have a great weekend. 

Miss Gulliford       Mrs Johnson      Mrs Benn       Mr Whapham 

https://www.theschoolrun.com/what-is-verb-tense
http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


  



  



 


